Subject: RE: Thursday

From: "James, Stephanie (FNIH) [T]" <sjames@fnih.org>

Date: 6/8/2017 9:34 AM

**To:** "Thizy, Delphine C" <d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk>, 'Fred Gould' <fgould@ncsu.edu> **CC:** Hapsa Dia <Hapsa@emergingag.com>, Isabelle Coche <Isabelle@emergingag.com>

That sounds fine, Delphine - thanks!

----Original Message-----

From: Thizy, Delphine C [mailto:d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk]

Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 6:27 PM

To: James, Stephanie (FNIH) [T] <sjames@fnih.org>; 'Fred Gould' <fgould@ncsu.edu> Cc: Hapsa Dia <Hapsa@emergingag.com>; Isabelle Coche <Isabelle@emergingag.com>

Subject: Re: Thursday

Dear both

I completely understand and really appreciate the effort today. I know it's hard enough to be following a meeting remotely so audio issues don't make it any easier. Not sure if we will manage to make it better next time, but we'll try For tomorrow, what I can propose is to offer you a separate call once Hapsa has shared the meeting minutes to go over them and see if there is any particular feedback you'd like us to integrate – or in the case of Stephanie to see if there are any synergies on this topic of training (which shall be discussed first thing tomorrow) One thing is that Hapsa/Isabelle will be sharing the potential dates for next meetings with you tomorrow before we discuss that with the rest of the group so we make sure we take your availability into consideration Fred I wish you a great ISBGMO meeting, looking forward to hear about it Warm regards

Delphine

On 07/06/2017, 17:03, "James, Stephanie (FNIH) [T]" <sjames@fnih.org> wrote:

Likewise, I'm assuming it won't be easy to listen in on the working group break outs so wasn't planning to join. I would be interested in hearing more about the discussion on opportunities for training on ethics and engagement. FNIH is considering putting together an interactive website on gene drive research, which could extend to online (webinars) and other training activities - assuming we can get funding for this - so this might be an area where we could work together.

----Original Message----

From: Fred Gould [mailto:fgould@ncsu.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 11:55 AM

To: Thizy, Delphine C <d.thizy@imperial.ac.uk>
Cc: James, Stephanie (FNIH) [T] <sjames@fnih.org>

Subject: Thursday

Hi Delphine,

Although it was hard to hear many people, I did get useful information from the meeting. It sounds like you are making very good progress —I know it is not smooth sailing—

I'm not sure if it would be useful for me to join in on Thursday. If there are specific topics where you think I can contribute, please let me know.

Fred

2 of 2 9/11/2017 10:25 AM